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Hydro One Networks Inc. has applied for the following approvals effective January 1, 2024: 
• Collect a one-time payment of $8,697,477 and $130,800 for renewable generation connection 

investments made prior to January 1, 2024 that are not funded through the balance accrued in Account 
1533 for Hydro One Distribution and the Peterborough rate zone respectively 

• Collect provincial Renewable Generation Connection Rate Protection (RGCRP) compensation amounts 
monthly for 2024 to 2027 for Hydro One Distribution 

• Amend the RGCRP compensation amounts from provincial electricity consumers monthly for 2024 to 
2027 for the Peterborough rate zone 

• Correct Hydro One Distribution’s historic cost allocations between different customers (i.e. Hydro One 
Distribution and provincial ratepayers)  

Other customers, including businesses, will also be affected. It’s important to review the application carefully 
to determine whether you may be affected by the proposed changes. 
 
The OEB will hold a public hearing. Contact the OEB about the application and how to participate. 

 

Hydro One Networks Inc. has applied for Renewable 
Generation Connection Rate Protection Compensation 

Amounts 
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